SPECIAL MEETING OF SUPERVISORS
RANGER DRAINAGE DISTRICT
May 20, 2021

The special meeting of the Ranger Drainage District was held on May 20, 2021, at 

6:00 P.M.at the District office located at 19950 Nugent Street, Orlando Florida 32833.  Present 

were Supervisors Russ Beyersdorf and Mike Nolan. 


REVIEW PRELIMINARY 2021-2022 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET

	After discussion and review the Board approved the 2021-2022 Preliminary Fiscal Year 

proposed budget.


GATES ON CANALS/EASEMENTS

     After discussion, the Board agreed that moving forward no gates or fencing will be installed 

on secondary easements.  








There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:30 P.M.

